


One of our topics in the Summer term was stories.  We have been looking at  Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears.  We visited The Word to see the story animated on the screen.  

When we came back to school we had a teddy bears picnic.  It was so much fun.   

We had a healthy schools afternoon where parents were invited into our class and took 
part in our routine.  We tried a range of healthy snacks together.   


